
 

 

Ugu District Municipality is required by law to process personal information of its 
customers, associates, and staff members in accordance with the Protection of 
Personal Information Act, 04 of 2013 (“POPIA”). The Municipality is committed in 
ensuring that personal information processed by it will always be treated as confidential 
and only be processed lawfully for the purpose for which it was disclosed. This 
disclaimer should be read in conjunction with the Protection of Personal Information 
Act, (Act 4 of 2013). Visit www.ugu.gov.za and or www.inforegulator.org.za 

http://www.ugu.gov.za/
http://www.inforegulator.org.za/

